
          
 
 
 
 
          December 23, 2022 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
 

I am writing to inform you of my retirement effective June 30, 2023. I will be continuing 
to use the district health insurance plan and dental insurance plan. I understand that my 
accumulated sick time buyout will be deposited into the 403b, I have had my payroll 
deductions going into for the past 20 plus years. 
It is with mixed emotions that I write this letter. It was a great privilege to not only be a 
student of Scotia-Glenville but to have become a science teacher for 30 years at my 
alma matter. I will deeply miss my gifted colleagues and do wish I had more time to 
work under my science department chair. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Diana Shanty 
 
Diana Shanty 
Science Teacher 
 


